
  

          26th February 2020 
 
 
 

RE: World Book Day 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 7 

 

Dressing as a Book Character: Thursday 5th March 

 

Thursday 5th March is World Book Day, and in celebration of this event we will be holding 

a week of events at school to encourage our students to keep reading for pleasure. 

 

We would like to invite all Year 7 students to attend school on that Thursday dressed in the 

costume of a character from their favourite novel.  All students in costume will receive a 

certificate and there will be a prize of a book token to the winning costume.  We are also 

asking for a £1 donation for our Well Being Centre. 

 

We would like to remind parents, carers and students of Priestnall’s dress code and request 

that all costumes are appropriate and must relate to a novel, rather than a television, film or 

game character.  The character can be from a current book, or from the student’s favourite 

book as a younger child. 

 

We hope the Year 7 students will enjoy the day celebrating their favourite books, and we 

thank you in advance for your support. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
 

Mrs R Mekonnen 

Literacy Co-ordinator 

 
 
 
 


